
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
September 10, 2020 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center in the Town Office 

Building on Depot Square.  In attendance were Lauren Järvi, Bryan Leblanc, Tim Clouatre, 

Andy Dussault, and Chad Whitehead. 

  

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:03 AM.   

 

Tim moved to approve the minutes from our August 13 meeting.  Seconded by Bryan.  Approved 

by T & B 

 

Andy Dussault explained that the deeds for the ‘orphan’ pieces adjacent to the CVBY have been 

completed by Ed Zuccaro and will be recorded in the Town Office following the corrected pins 

being set on the parcels.  We understand the tax map should also be updated to reflect the 

corrected ownership. 

 

A load of ‘dirt’ will be provided by the town crew to fill in the ruts created when the trees were 

removed at CVBY. 

 

A brief discussion was held on the upcoming work day at Ayer Hawkins on Saturday September 

12. 

 

Tim reported he’s continuing his progress on the Policy and Bylaws.  

 

Bryan moved to adjourn at 8.45.  Seconded by Tim.  Approved by B & T. 

 

Lauren Järvi 
 

Next meeting scheduled for 8AM October 8 

 

 

 

 

 

 


